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Personal information
First name Anonymous

Last name Anonymous

I'm providing a submission (choose 
one):

on behalf of an organisation

Write organisation name here Raumati South Residents Association

Please let us know what ward you live 
in

Raumati

Do you want to speak to Council about 
your submission at our public 
hearings on 2 May?

No

Are you happy for your name to be 
published with your feedback:

I do not want my name published with my feedback

Submission
If you have any views on these other items, please comment here:
Hall hire, great to see the different fees for community groups and commercial operations. We definitely 
support those.
We will support the small annual fee for the storage cupboard but they should only be used by community 
groups to store community owned assets. Also ,maybe groups that benefit the health and wellbeing of the 
community. There should be guidelines developed in consultation with community groups re what can be 
stored there and when inspections might happen
Any commercial operation should use commercial facilities

Is there anything else you'd like to tell us about this LTP?
Remember people's health and well being is very important and what council does and plans has a huge 
impact on this.
Allow development without spoiling the unique seaside environment that we have and the reason why so 
many of us chose to live in Kapiti


